Good morning,

We have been busy since the holidays! I'll be sending home some evaluations over the
next week and a half or so. Please look them over with your child, sign them and return
them to me. Thank you.

LA.:

e Home Reading everyday. Our Home Reading Goal this month is 14.

e The next Spelling Test will be List #15, in the green booklet, Monday February
12th.

e We have been practicing Power Word List #1 in class. Please review it with your
child (it's in the Communication Folder). These are words that we cannot sound
out phonetically and that we memorize. Your child should be able to read and
write them. We'll have an evaluation of these words soon.

Math:

e We are working on adding and subtracting Math facts. Practicing these with
flash cards or in fun ways at home will help your child. We have also started using
a Website to improve our fluency with our addition and subtraction facts. It is
called Reflex Math. The login information is in the back of your child’'s agenda,
should you wish to have your child use it at home as well. We use it once a week
in class.

e There is a sheetf with Monsters on it for your child to complete. It reviews some of
the topics we have covered so far this year.

Francais:
e lLecture maison, veuillez écrire le nom du livre sur la feuille de lecture dans le

duo-tang vert.
e Cahier des sons - p. 24, de la Révision

General Information:
e Green Team is collecting empty, rinsed out, cans that have a consignment on
them.
e The school is still collecting pop can tabs.
e Monday February 12this a Ped. Day. (©

Have a good week,
Ms. Reynolds



